
Policy Concerning Human Embryonic Stem Cell Research and Funding 

Boston College prohibits the use of its facilities and resources for research involving human 

embryonic stem cells or materials or products derived from such cells. In addition, the University 

does not accept any funding for human embyonic stem cell research. 

 


